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Report Released Today 
 

Today, Special Commissioner of Investigation Richard J. Condon is releasing the 
second of 2 reports relating to Department of Education confidential student records 
which had been found in the trash outside of 3450 East Tremont Avenue in the Bronx. 

 
Copies of the report will be available after 11 a.m. at 80 Maiden Lane, 20th Floor.  

Questions should be referred to Aquila Haynes at (212) 510-1479. 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


